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Pacific Gas and Electric Company (U 39 M) (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the 

availability of the Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company for Authority, Among Other 

Things, to Increase Rates and Charges for Electric and Gas Service Effective on January 1, 2014 

(Application), which PG&E filed with the Commission today, November 15, 2012.

The Application requests that the Commission increase gas and electric distribution and 

generation base revenue requirements by a total of $1,282 billion, effective January 1, 2014, as 

compared to 2014 authorized and pending revenues, as well as such additional relief as the 

Commission may deem proper.

Pursuant to Rule 1.9(d) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, PG&E is 

issuing this Notice of Availability because the Application and its supporting material, which 

include separately bound testimony and related workpapers, comprise several thousands of 

pages.1 (PG&E intends to offer into evidence the workpapers, as well as the testimony.) The 

Notice of Availability is being served on all parties listed on the official service list for A.09-12- 

020 which is attached to the certificate of service for this document

A subset of the supporting material is confidential and is being provided to the Commission pursuant to 
Public Utilities Code Section 583 and Commission General Order 66-C. Parties other than the Division of 
Ratepayer Advocates who request access to the confidential materials will need to sign a nondisclosure agreement 
with PG&E, available through Ms. Liu at the address below.
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Upon request, PG&E will provide a compact disc containing the Application and 

supporting material or a hardcopy version, as may be preferred. Requests should be submitted in 

writing by e-mail to:

Janet Liu
GRC Regulatory Analyst 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
E-mail: GRC2014Mailbox@pge.com 
Telephone: (415) 973-7653

Written requests may also be submitted to PG&E by mail to Ms. Liu at P.O. Box 770000, Mail 

Code B9A, San Francisco, California 94177.

Respectfully Submitted,

MICHELLE L. WILSON 
STEVEN W. FRANK

/s/ Steven W. FrankBy:
STEVEN W. FRANK

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
Telephone: (415) 973-6976 
Facsimile: (415)973-0516 
E-Mail: SWF5@pge.com

Attorneys for
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

Dated: November 15, 2012
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